
 
 
Monday, August 25, 2025 
 
Welcome back to Rosthern Community School! We are so excited to see you!  
I would like to introduce you to our staff in the student handbooks, please see the links below:  
 

RCS Website: hƩps://blogs.spiritsd.ca/rostherncommunity/  
 Grade 1-6 Handbook 
 Grade 7-12 Handbook 

 
Note-able items in the student handbooks:  
- RCS AƩendance Policy: aƩendance is crucial to learning. We use a collaboraƟve approach to work 

with students and families to create a plan for beƩer aƩendance at school.  
- Gym shoes: we must require a change of shoes for our school gym floor. 
- Parent and Guest Sign in: For your child’s safety, parents and all guests must sign in at the front with 

Mrs. Isaak and Mrs. Werschner. Please do not walk into the school and go directly to your child’s 
classroom. We love visitors but we need to know you are in the building! Thank you!  

- Cell Phones: Please remember the Provincial Government cell phone policy: 
- Grade PreK-Grade 7 no cell phones allowed at school 
- Grade 8-12 only at breaks. 

Important Dates: 
 Tuesday, September 2: First day of school! 
 Thursday, September 11: RCS Under the Lights Football 
 Thursday, October 2 Picture Day!  

Check out our Rosthern Community School Facebook and Instagram Page!  
 
Staffing Announcements: 
 We would like to extend another farewell to Mr. Kroeger, Mr. Zee, Mr. Bergen and Ms. Laroque. Ms. 

Laroque gets to be the principal Lord Asquith School. We were sad to say goodbye to her on June 
30. We want to wish her the best on her next adventure! 

 We are also announcing that Ms. Kakoske and Ms. Cox are away for a while this school year. We 
wish them well as they take care of themselves.  

 We are very excited to will be welcoming Ms. Taylor Wakelin- Grade 4/5 (Ms. Kakoske replacement), 
Mrs. Christy BurneƩ: Sr. Science and Middle Years Math, Mr. Curt Chaplin: Sr. Math and Phys. Ed, 
Mrs. Deidra Delorme: Learning Support Teacher (Mrs. Cox replacement) and Mrs. Melany Norberg: 
vice principal.  Please wish them a warm Rosthern welcome! 

 
Who is my teacher?  
I am sure you and your child are excitedly awaiƟng to hear which of our wonderful teachers they will 
have as their classroom/homeroom/subject teachers! We will be announcing your teacher at 1:00pm on 
Tuesday, August 26 in EDSBY! At that Ɵme, you will see who your teachers are and have an important 
message for your child, our student! We will conƟnue to use Edsby for most forms of communicaƟon.  
 Your child’s report card, live update of marks (grades 10-12) 
 Absences.  
 Daily school announcements with important dates 
 School Lunches 

 
We would like to thank you for trusƟng us with your children. Our students are incredible, they are all 
kind and caring, they work hard, and they learn through mistakes and/or challenges. We are so 
incredibly lucky to work at RCS.  

Mrs. Foster and Mrs. Norberg 


